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Month of July: 
The month of July has been quiet while Dr. Sarli and I met and prepared for the 
transition of responsibilities as superintendent. At the time of the writing of my report, 
no specific date has been chosen for the official handover of the office.


Heating Oil: 
The RESC Oil Consortium will be meeting via Zoom on August 17 to review the current 
heating oil prices and the projections for the future pricing. Dr. Sarli will send you a 
follow-up of that meeting’s discussions and conclusion as to how to proceed. The 
Consortium is hopeful that the falling of the price for crude oil continues and the 
amount of crude oil in storage to be refined is increasing during the past 30 days has 
increased by 12%.


Building Concerns: 
The playscape have been delivered. The other building issues were discussed at F&O 
and Mr. Becker will report on those items.


Personal Note: 
I have enjoyed my six years as Hampton’s superintendent of the HES District. I believe 
that we have been able to move the district ahead in many areas and the students 
have been well served by HES. I believe that the citizens of Hampton have realized an 
excellent value in their tax investments in HES. Thank you for the opportunity to serve 
the children of Hampton. 


END


